
Comments received from PRG Members for  our February Meeting: 
 
 
On Line Members: 
 
 
am a bit concerned about car parking at Exwick, The car park is full and only 
about 3 people in the waiting area.  
 
* * * 
 
I have tried to get replacement batteries for my hearing aid, but whenever I 
go to Exwick for them, I am informed they are waiting for them to come in. 
This has happened at least 3 times. 
 
 
 
Postal Members: 
 
How can we make the Surgery more accessible for visually impaired 
people/guide dog owners? 
 
* * * 
 
Rare genetic disease – how can patients get more help from GPs 
 
* * * 
 
Parking spaces 
 


